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Wednesday 6th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

I am pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a 

residential to PGL Caythorpe Court in Lincolnshire. The trip will commence on 

Sunday 11th June 2023 and we will return on Wednesday 14th June 2023. The 

reason we have opted for Sunday to Wednesday rather than our usual Monday to 

Friday trip is that it is over £100 cheaper to go at this time. 

What’s it all about?  

It’s about having fun while taking part in all sorts of adventurous activities 

designed to help your child learn and develop new skills and really shine as an 

individual and also as part of a team.    

For many children this may be their first experience of staying away from home 

without you. PGL staff and KEPS staff will be on hand throughout to encourage, 

reassure and help, so that your child returns home even more confident and 

independent with a real sense of achievement. 

What does it cost?  

The cost per person is £300 which can be paid in instalments prior to the trip. 

The cost includes:  

-Return coach travel from school  

-A full daily programme of adventure activities  

-Fun evening entertainment  

-All meals and accommodation 
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What do I need to do next?  

If you would like your child to go on the trip, please secure your child’s place on 

the school Gateway along with an £80 non-refundable deposit by 9th September 

2022. 

If you have any particular questions or concerns regarding your child’s 

participation in the trip please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Hawkins, Mr Ogle, Mr Worrall and Mrs Glover 

 


